
FAQ n.22609

FAQs:
Part-SPO, Air Operations, Regulations

Question:
Can I fly an aeroplane for commercial parachute dropping operation with
my PPL (A)?

Answer:
Parachute dropping - Reference: Reg. (EU) No 965/2012 on air operations: Art.
6(4a); Regulation (EU) No 1178/2011 on Aircrew: Art. 3(2) 

The holder of an LAPL or a PPL may conduct parachute-dropping flights, only if the
conditions stipulated in Art 6 (4a) of Reg. (EU) No 965/2012 are met. 

In all other cases, only pilots who hold at least a CPL can conduct SPO flights in
accordance with Part-SPO.

Holders of a PPL (A) with instructor/examiner ratings may receive remuneration for
providing training, testing and checking related to LAPL (A) and PPL (A), as well as
associated ratings and certificates. 

The PPL holder cannot receive remuneration for conducting operations other than
those listed in FCL.205.A of Reg. (EU) No 1178/2011, as well as for any of the
flights mentioned in Article 6 (4a) of Reg. (EU) No 965/2012.

 

Last updated:
06/06/2017

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/it/faq/22609
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